
July 22, 1970 

Mr. Sherman Skolnick 
9800 South Oglesby 
Chicago, Illinios 60617 

Dear ,Lr. Skolnick: 

Please allow me to thank you very much for the documents you 
were kind enough to send in response to my latter of July 6. I have 
added these to my file. 

I am sure that yoU must be a very busy man, but I was sin- 
cerely hoping you could find the time to help me complete my .f 	• 
with various papers I do not now have. Such are copies of the 
papers filed by the government in response to your suit (not that 
I would accept at face value any assurances or excuses they might 
dream up). 

I EA.:1 also interested in obtaining the original press release 
for the suit. As I said in my last letter, the good press coverage 
you were able to obtain was just amazing. I'm sure the press 
release must contain that "Know-howl I so much need and would like 
to study. 

So, if you could possibly find the time, I would very much 
appreciate copies of the original press release and any papers filed 
in response to the suit. by the government. 

Again, many thanks for all your kind efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Howard Hoffman 
8829 3lue 'spas 

19152 


